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Local CSF update  

The last couple of months have been a challenging time both 

in terms of weather, the usual suspect, but also a pandemic 

which we have all had to adapt to very quickly. In light of 

Covid -19 restrictions Catchment Sensitive Farming are currently 

not visiting  farms and specialist advice delivered through the 

Farm and Land Management Advice programme has been 

postponed until restrictions permit otherwise. As your local 

Catch ment Sensitive Farming Officers  we  are committed to 

continue supporting farmers however  we can remotely. For the 

time being, Countryside Stewardship is our focus so please get 

in touch if you would like any advice on how the scheme can 

support a healthier environment and sustainable farming 

practice. For Countryside Stewardship options/capit al items 

that require endorsement from CSF there is now a process in 

place to do this  remotely, please contact  us before the end of 

May if you require this.  

We have begun to develop a catchment campaign which we 

are hopeful to progress through even ts and 1:1 visits once 

restrictions allow. This includes getting to know equine holdings 

and promoting the importance of how a healthy environment 

can support horseõs health. Nitrate efficiency as always is a 

large focus of our advice which has clear finan cial and soil 

health benefits. You may have heard CSF are now also working 

to improve air quality through reducing ammonia emissions, for 

which we are keen to support pig, poultry and dairy farms in 

particular to achieve this. 

 

 

 

Get in touch with your 

local Catchment Sensitive 

Farming Officer s 

 
Thomas Edwards  

07979855806 

Thomas.Edwards@naturalengland.org.uk  

 

 

 
Samantha Read  

07747101473 

Samantha.Read @naturalengland.org.uk  



 
Events 

Due to the Covid 19 restrictions as I am sure you are aware, 

many of our events have been postponed or cancelled for 

the year. However please see list of proposed events �² 
Further details to follow:  

�x CFE Virtual Workshop - May 28 th 2020 (details below)  

�x Petworth Monitor Farm Summer Meeting: Moor Farm 

- Provisional Date 2nd July 2020  

�x Petworth Monitor Farm: Moor Farm - 22nd October 

2020 

�x Weekly Webinar - Transforming the Future of Land 

Management hosted by Tim Hopkin - The Land App, 

and Matthew Morris Land Steward at The Duchy of 

Cornwall, with guest speakers and a live Q&A.  

Bringing together key stakeholders from across the 

land management sector to present their thoughts 

on how we can collectively shape best practice for 

the future  of land management . Find out more 

at: 

https://landmanagement20.squarespace.com/   
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�x Difficulties with Existing CS 

agreements due to Covid 19  

 

�x Innovative Farmer Trial: No -till 

with living mulches  
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�x Stay connected:  

- AHDB monitor farm video  

- CFE Virtual Workshop �² An 

Introduction to Farm C arbon 
Calculators  

Difficulties with Existing CS agreements   

If you are having difficulties/issues implementing  or fulfilling  some elements of your existing  

Countryside Stewardship agreement  due to Covid19,  the RPA have requested that you should 

submit a  Minor Tem porary Adjustment (MTA)  to the R PA. This is designed to allow for situations 

where customers temporarily canõt fulfil the requirements/prescription of their agreement. 

Innovative Farmer Trial: No -till with living mulches  

There is an Innovative Farmer Trial  commencing which will be investigating  the effectiveness of a 

permanent living clover mulch understory within a winter and spring wheat crop to help supress 

weeds, cycle nutrients, protect and enhance soil health, as a means to achieving organic and 

low -input no till systems. To avoid the mulc h overtaking the cash crop it will be knocked back 

through grazing or topping to then direct or strip till wheat therefore eliminating unnecessary soil 

disturbance.   

Living mulch systems have the potential to convert conventional tillage systems to a min/ no till 

system, therefore helping to address key challenges conventional systems present through 

lowering carbon emissions, improving soil organic matter and fungal networks. Additionally the 

key barrier living mulches can help to address are reducing reli ance upon glyphosate, and with 

an ever decreasing chemical store, methods to reduce dependence on these will become more 

critical. If you are interested to see how this trial progresses over the next few years you can stay 

updated through the Innovative Farmer Trial website . Additionally if you are interested in setting 

up your own trial with a group of farmers, you can apply through the Innovative Farmer Trial,  and 

if successful the cost to implement and investigate will be covered.  

 


